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Summary:

The South African Ambassador in Vienna Donald B. Sole responds to a message
concerning the Israeli interest in purchasing uranium from South Africa. He does not
think that the Israeli Minister's statement that Israeli would obey IAEA safeguards
"should be taken seriously" and thus he does not believe it would be in South Africa's
best interest to complete the sale.
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